Wooden It Be Charming wooden décor & event planning services                   Karen Crichton-Cadeau 613-583-1090


Dear Business Owner/Operator,

Help us Help the Kingston Interval House!

On November 3rd , 2023 I will be hosting my 8th annual Fall “GNO” Fundraiser at St. Lawrence College Kingston Campus to raise money for the Kingston Interval House.  I have raised almost $74,000 since Spring 2016 with the support of our community and hope to raise $10,000.00 in 2023!! 100 % of the proceeds from these events are donated to the Kingston Interval House. 

With over 70+ participants and hundreds of people through the door this is a great opportunity to promote your local business.  In addition to providing your business card or other promotional information with your donation, your business name and link will be posted in the event which reaches 1000’s of interested supporters from our area, as well as promoting through local media as much as possible!!

How you can help:

1) Pay a $10 fee and we will put a small item, sample, coupon, flyer, or business card into the “swag” bags that will be given out to the first 200 people through the door.
2) Donate a product or gift certificate from your business that will be used as door prizes.  5 Ballots for door prizes will be given for a $10 admission fee.
3) $200 Sponsorship fee-15 local businesses will appear on a banner at the event, be advertised in the 200 swags bags along with other local businesses and be advertised in the FB event which reaches thousands of people

For more info or to donate please contact Karen at 613-583-1090 or showyourcharm25@gmail.com . The deadline is on or before October 10th , 2023. 

Kingston Interval house is an emergency shelter and second stage housing facility for women, children and youth experiencing violence. 
The interval house has 25 beds and is open 24 hours a day, 365 days a year.  The shelter offers meals, accommodations, counselling, clothing, toiletries, and most of all safety.  They receive funding from many sources but donations from the community are the mainstay to many of their programs and basic shelter needs.

With sincere thanks, 
Karen Crichton-Cadeau 
Owner of Wooden It Be Charming Events & Décor 
